BRING HOPE IN 2021!



For designated gifts, write out our whole name, Hope Clinic for Women. For United Way of Metro Nashville, enter the code 7010.

Please detach this form & mail to:

Hope Clinic for Women Attn: Bookkeeping 1810 Hayes Street Nashville, TN 37203

□Iwo	ould like	e to	give	monthl	y to	sustain	the	mir	nistry	of H	lope (Clinic:	0	\$25	0 :	\$50	0 9	\$100	0 9	\$

 \square I would like to give a one-time support in the amount of \$ ___

FULFILLMENT: O Check Enclosed (made payable to: Hope Clinic for Women)

- O Auto Bank Draft (contact our Business Manager at 615.329.2166)
- O Give/Setup Monthly Gift online at www.hopeclinicforwomen.org/donate
- O Charge my Credit Card (info below)

Name on Card _____

VISA/MC/AMEX # Exp. VIC

_____State _____Zip _____

Name for Donation

Email

All donations are tax deductible. Receipts will be mailed or emailed.





1810 Hayes Street Nashville, TN 37203 www.hopeclinicforwomen.org

ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED

HOPE CLINIC BY THE NUMBERS:



"The woman at Hope Clinic 1 spoke with was very kind and genuine. She made me feel comfortable by sharing a moment in her life that related to my current

2,460 Clients served onsite and offsite

Number of babies born this past year through

Hope Clinic

Total operating costs that are covered by client fees

CLIENT SURVEY RESULTS:

Felt they were treated with respect and would return	100%
Would refer Hope Clinic to a friend	96%
Felt more informed about health	100%
Commit to making healthier lifestyle choices	98%



Established in 1983, Hope Clinic for Women is a faith-based safe and confidential place equipping women, men and families dealing with: unplanned pregnancies, access to women's healthcare, prevention education, pregnancy loss, and postpartum depression. We provide medical care, professional counseling, education classes, case management, mentor-ship and practical support regardless of age, race, religion or ability to pay.



2020-2021 BOARD MEMBERS

Joy Styles, Chairperson Sloane Scott, Vice Chairperson Amanda Cecconi, Secretary John Jacoway, Treasurer Ronald Alvarez, M.D., M.B.A. Mike Duncan Patty Eller Debbie Gilkey Carty Hassett Alyssa Hasty, PhD Debbie Lassiter Matthew Page John Sheffield Victor Silvestri David Wasiolek Shauna Jamison, Intern

ADVISORY BOARD

Gary Glover **Robin Glover** John Huie Governor Bill Lee Dr. Charles McGowan Scott Orman David Rogers Tom Singleton Sylvia Singleton Masami Tyson Rich Tyson, MD Melissa Ward Kate Yeager **Buddy Zegel**

MEDICAL DIRECTOR Dr. Craig Martin

PRESIDENT/CEO Renée Rizzo

A Letter From Our CEO

Dear Friends,

I am incredibly grateful to give you an update on the amazing work of Hope Clinic for Women. It is good to know that while so much is changing quickly around us, we can be thankful for some things that will never change. For us that means we will continue to be a safe place for women facing an unplanned pregnancy, a place of help for those who need medical care, a place for education who need tools to make healthier life choices and healing for those who are recovering from an abortion or other pregnancy loss.

We closed our 2020 fiscal year September 30th and I am happy to report we met the vast majority of our goals even in the midst of all that we faced as a nation. From clients to volunteers to donors, everyone just went above and beyond. Some of our top Annual Report results are inside this newsletter. We celebrate both the data and the stories behind those numbers.

The focus this past year was providing a hybrid of online and onsite care and that will continue to be our focus for 2021 ensuring safety for clients and staff are our top priority.

We are still providing mobile services and especially love the work with do with People Loving Nashville on Monday nights. What a unique way to serve women who need our care but would not have come inside our doors.

Finally, our top priority for 2021 is deeper relationships and care for our clients. We are focused more than ever to ensure we do not drop the ball with those who need us most. To do this well, we still need considerable volunteer help (much of it can be done remote) so if you have been thinking of helping, now is the time!

Thank you in advance for your prayers and support!

Renel Riggo

Renée Rizzo, President/CEO rrizzo@hopeclinicforwomen.org





THANK YOU TO OUR **BUSINESS EVENT SPONSORS**

Premier Sponsor of Hope:







Advocates of Hope:

ONYX + ALABASTER





Partners of Hope:













Purchase a specialty 'Choose Life' license plate! A percentage of the proceeds are donated directly to area agencies like ours doing this amazing life-saving work!

UPCOMING EVENTS



HOPE FOR THE FUTURE GALA Thursday, March 4, 2021 VIRTUAL AND FREE VIA HOPE CLINIC FOR WOMEN'S FACEBOOK AND YOUTUBE CHANNEL

You may know Hope Clinic, but this evening will widen your eyes to the depth and breadth of care and impact we make in our community and beyond with your partnership. We invite you to experience Hope Clinic's Garden of Grace through the eyes of the women, men, and families we serve. This 60-minute virtual program will inspire and stir your heart through intimate conversations with clients from each of our service areas – prevention education &

healthcare, post abortion & pregnancy loss counseling, and our main focus: pregnancy. It is free to attend and watch via our Facebook page and Youtube channel.

To receive reminders and insider information about the event, please RSVP at www.hopeclinicforwomen.org/gala.

You can also visit that website to make a donation in lieu of watching – although it will be an event you won't want to miss! For more questions, call or email Kailey at kcornett@hopeclinicforwomen.org, 615.627.2791.

THE BIG PAYBACK May 5th-6th

Middle Tennessee's biggest 24-hour fundraiser is back! Last year, we raised over \$11,000 through individual campaigns led by supporters like you! We know this year we can blow that number out of the water! This May, we want you to be a campaigner with us. Use your skills within your social circles to raise money for Hope Clinic. From bake sales to dance fitness classes, you've got what it takes!

Learn more: www.hopeclinicforwomen.org/thebigpayback

Questions, comments, or campaign ideas can be sent to Mary Beth Montgomery at mmontgomery@hopeclinicforwomen.org or 615.627.2795.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Virtual mentoring has been an unexpected blessing for both our clients and volunteers – but we are in need of more mentors! If you have questions about what volunteering at Hope Clinic looks like contact Shanera Williamson at swilliamson@ hopeclinicforwomen.org

PREGNANCY BRIDGE MENTORS Provide oneon-one mentoring and community resources support to our bridge clients. Mentors serve as a cheerleader and coach for our pregnant clients, offering support and steadiness during a time filled with change and challenges. We



need 60-70 more mentors. The commitment is 2 mentor sessions - typically an hour - twice a month. We also specifically need 10-15 male mentors to connect with the partners of our prequant clients.

OFFICE/ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANCE Provide assistance with monthly mailings and other administrative tasks. This is good to do with a group or on your own.

MATERNITY ROOM ASSISTANCE Organize donations in the maternity room and our quarterly maternity room community parking lot sale. This is perfect for a passionate individual or a bible study to take on!

The first step to becoming a volunteer is attending our one-hour Introduction to Hope Clinic class. Upcoming class: February 24 at 5:30pm via zoom. The Introduction Class is a one-hour virtual orientation to Hope Clinic for Women and ways to get involved. Sign-up at www.hopeclinicforwomen.org/intro

CLIENT PROGRAM OUTCOMES*:

PREGNANCY SERVICES:

"I'm confident that

the "right foot" at

the beginning of

my motherhood

journey, in part

to the counseling

and support 1

have received.

helped me to

process a lot of

the strong and

difficult emotions

with- and helped

me to come to a

better place of

peace with my

new found life.

Hope Clinic

I started out on

Total pregnancy families helped

- 87% of positive test clients came back for follow up ultrasound visits/care.
- For those coming back for follow up care, over 81% choose life
- An incredible 69% completed the Bridge Intake and 35% were active in the Pregnancy Bridge Program in any given month. This allowed them access to free (onsite and online) counseling, case management, education classes, and spiritual mentorship in exchange for material assistance. We moved to curbside pick up this year for safety purposes.



PREVENTION & OUTREACH:

Women received pap testing and STD testing/treatment

- Each visit included an education portion to improve healthy choices and offered counseling
- 98% committed to making healthier lifestyle choices.

Number of youth & parents educated on prevention at over 20 locations

• Of those students, 85% said they would commit to making healthier sexual choices.

COUNSELING SERVICES:

People came in for counseling

• Counseling included pregnancy loss (miscarriage, stillbirth, infant death, abortion, failed IVF, failed adoption, etc.), postpartum depression, related women, men and couples counseling (including sexual addiction, pornography and infidelity)

MOBILE SERVICES:

Women received education and personal hygiene supplies

 Mobile services provides pregnancy tests, options counseling and STI testing in front of War Memorial and near Fisk University. FINANCIALS:

\$1,100,500

Cash-based donations received

Number of unique donors

In donated maternity and baby items to pregnant clients

Volunteer hours donated



- Business/Individuals | 34%
- Family Foundations/Grants | 24%
- Fundraising Events | 23%
- Churches | 15%
- Client Fees | 4%



"I've been treated with understanding, respect, and compassion in my attempts to improve my mental wellbeing. The staff is kind and incredibly friendly."

*For our full annual report, please visit our website or GivingMatters.com.